
BHEL Signs MoU 2019-20 with Govt. of India 

 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL) signed a Memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU) with Govt. of India outlining the performance targets for 

the year 2019-20 in New Delhi. The MoU was signed by Dr. A.R. Sihag, Secretary, 

Department of Heavy Industry (DHI), Ministry of Heavy Industries & Public 

Enterprises and Sh. Atul Sobti, Chairman and Managing Director, BHEL in the 

presence of senior officials of DHI and BHEL. 

 


